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Marketplace Notice Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
 
What is the Health Insurance Marketplace? 

The Health Insurance Marketplace was created under the federal Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act 
(ACA), also known as Health Care Reform. It provides a platform where individuals can purchase standardized 
health insurance plans that are regulated by the government. The Marketplace offers health insurance 
coverage to all U.S. citizens, including dependents. For more information, employees can visit 
www.healthcare.gov or call 800-318-2596. 

MSU does not provide guidance on purchasing insurance through the Marketplace and cannot answer specific 
questions about Marketplace options. 

 

Why Did I Receive the Health Insurance Marketplace Notice? 

MSU is required to send this notice to all employees to comply with federal ACA regulations. The notice is sent 
to all employees, even if they aren’t eligible for MSU’s Health Insurance Plan. It provides information on how 
to access the Health Insurance Marketplace, where health plans are available through your state or the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services. 

 

What Should I Do with the Marketplace Notice? 

The Marketplace Notice is purely informational, so no action is required.  

 

How Do I Know if I’m Eligible for the MSU Health Insurance Plan? 

General information about eligibility for the MSU Health Insurance Plan can be found on page 3 of the 
Marketplace Notice. For further details, you can contact MSU Human Resources at: 

• Call: 517-353-4434 or toll-free at 800-353-4434 

• Email: SolutionsCenter@hr.msu.edu 

The Marketplace Notice does not affect your eligibility for MSU’s health insurance plan. 

 

How Do I View the Notice? 

To view the notice, you’ll need Adobe Reader on your computer. You can download it at 
get.adobe.com/reader. 

If you prefer a paper copy, you can request one from MSU Human Resources by calling 517-353-4434 or toll-
free at 800-353-4434 or by emailing SolutionsCenter@hr.msu.edu.  

 

This FAQ page doesn’t cover all aspects of the Affordable Care Act (ACA). For more detailed information, you 
may want to visit the university’s ACA webpage or consult www.healthcare.gov. 
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